
From: Jones, Charlotte <Charlotte.Jones@addleshawgoddard.com>  
Sent: 20 October 2020 16:03 
To: South Humber Bank <SouthHumberBank@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Hodge, Sarah <Sarah.Hodge@addleshawgoddard.com> 
Subject: South Humber DCO - Network Rail Infrastructure Limited - Submissions ahead of Deadline B 
[ADDGDD-Live.FID3314360] 
 
 

Dear Sir or Madam 
  
EN010107, Procedural Deadline B 
IP Reference: 20025443 
  
We refer to the DCO application (DCO Application) by EP Waste Management Ltd (Applicant) for the 
South Humber Bank Energy Centre Project. We are instructed by Network Rail Infrastructure Limited 
(Network Rail) in relation to the DCO Application. 
  
The Applicant submitted a response to the Rule 6 letter dated 21 September 2020 requesting 
amendments to the Examination timetable, including the following changes: 
  

Matter Due Date Applicant's Proposed Dates 

Deadline 1 Tuesday 8 December 2020 Tuesday 24 November 2020 

Deadline 2 Tuesday 22 December 2020 Tuesday 15 December 2020 

  
Network Rail would like to object to the proposed amendments to the Examination Timetable. The 
proposed amendments leave insufficient time to properly review and comment on the Statement of 
Common Ground which Network Rail was only provided with on 19 October 2020. More generally 
Network Rail have been working towards the dates outlined in the draft Examination Timetable and the 
proposed amendments reduce the time available to produce the submissions required. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Charlotte 
  
  
Charlotte Jones 
Associate 
 

Addleshaw Goddard LLP  
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